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Information Letter no. 27-2011 

 

 
 

Dear Member Federations, 

 

Even during the high holiday season we want to inform you early enough with the 

attached calendar dates for the coming months. 

 

We also ask the organisers of the various “Coupe d’Europe” to send us their proposed 

dates for the new season 2011/2012 in case they want to continue with these events. 

 

At the moment we are looking to the 26
th

 Summer UNIVERSIADE in Shenzhen, 

China, where our European student fencers are extremely successful. 

 

Please also remind your veteran fencers to the deadlines of registration for Lignano-

Sabbiadoro (ITA) – 2
nd

 European Masters Games – and for Porec (CRO), the 15
th

 

edition of World Veterans Championships. 

 

We wish you all a pleasant holiday season. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Max W.F. Geuter 

General Secretary 
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